
RESOLUTION SETTING HEARINGS 

ON DANGEROUS BUILDINGS 

 

 

BY COUNCIL MEMBER SCOTT BENSON: 

 

 Whereas, the Buildings and Safety Engineering Department has filed reports on its 

findings and determination that buildings or structures on premises described in the foregoing 

communication are in a dangerous condition and should be removed; therefore be it 

 

 Resolved, Pursuant to the Michigan Open Meetings Act, as amended, the Detroit City 

Council will be meeting virtually using videoconferencing on Monday; May 8, 2023at 1:30 

PM.  

Item No. 

         

1.  7469 ST MARYS                                                                                                                                           

2. 7540 ST THOMAS                                                                                                                                   

3. 12072 STOEPEL                                                                                                                                  

4.19701 WOODINGHAM                                                                                                                            

5. 13930 WOODROW WILSON  

 

 

 

 

for the purpose of giving the owner or owners the opportunity to show cause why said 

structure should not be demolished or otherwise made safe, and further 

 Resolved, that the Director of the Buildings and Safety Engineering Department be 

and is hereby requested to have his department represented at said hearings before this   

Body.___________________________________________________________________ 

April 17, 2023  Council hearing notices dated March 22, 2023   covering above locations 

received for certified mailing together with related notice of this department. 

 

 

 

___________________________________________________ 

DAVID BELL, BUILDING OFFICIAL  

BUILDINGS & SAFETY ENGINEERING  

& ENVIRONMENTAL DEPARTMENT  

 

 

 

 

 

 


